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Connelly, Kristin D.

From: Franitza, Al
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 8:39 AM
To: Koster, Vanessa
Cc: Schiller, Lynn; Connelly, Kristin D.
Subject: FN 091157 - CPC PH 1:35 PM - Zoning Change 824  S. 22nd.

Importance: High

Vanessa,

I received a phone call on Friday from Mr. Steve Revers-Crossman, the owner of the residential property at 828 S. 
22nd St, adjacent to the proposed zoning change. He is very much opposed to the rezoning. In the past, semis have 
parked there and idled engines. Noisy, vibrations caused foundation damage and damage to basement pipes. Since he is 
unable to attend the PH, I suggested that he send us a letter or an email detailing his concerns, which we should be 
receiving this week. But just in case I wanted to get his opposition to you for the record.

Al 


